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SEWER REPAIR on 50 Ave. —49 St.

The Town of St. Paul will be working in the intersection of 50 Ave. — 49 St. to do an emergency
sewer repair on a collapsed sewer line. At this time, we are estimating that the work will be
done sometime during the week of May 30 —June 3, 2016. An exact date is not yet known as it
is dependent on weather conditions. As soon as we have a definite date that the work will be
done, you will be notified the day prior to construction. Due to the extent of the work that has
to be done we will be shutting down all Westbound traffic lanes from 48 St. to 49 St. on 50 Ave.
For this reason, there will be no access for people to park on the North side of 50 Ave. between
48 St. to 49 St. during this time. The work is only expected to take 1 day to complete the sewer
line repair. There will be some paving to do afterwards, but we should not have to shut down
the whole block while the paving is being done.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause to your business. If you have any
questions or concerns regarding this project you can contact either Nick Blais at 780-210-2745
or Bert Pruneau at 780-210-0342.

Regards,

Bert Pruneau
Director of Utilities and Public Works

CC: Holly Habiak
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